
Student Government Association Forum Minutes 
Date: Thursday, October 19, 2017 

Call to order: 12:32pm 

 

RSO announcements 
● There are no RSO announcements. 

 

Executive Committee Reports 
Jasmine Navarro, VP of Scholastic Affairs 

● The Spooktacular application deadline has been extended to Monday, October 23. 

Applications can be found in the SGA office. 

● Spooktacular is Saturday, October 28 and set up is at 1:30. Jasmine will get the table 

numbers as the event approaches and email reps and their presidents. 

● Follow SGA’s social media accounts: @CSUSGA1 on Facebook and 

@columbusstate_sga on Instagram. 

● Emailing flyers of events to Jasmine earns organizations points towards Organization of 

the Year. If you send her a reminder of when you want the flyer posted, she will add it to 

the SGA social media accounts. 

● SGA is doing a social media campaign and wants to spotlight organizations and what 

they’re doing. 

● Monthly Oversight Reports are due next week and can be found on the SGA website. 

● Party in Pink has been canceled, so the October philanthropy event is Spooktacular. 

Organizations can donate candy in the box outside of the SGA office. 

● The November project is being worked on, and Jasmine will contact those who were 

interested in helping with Party in Pink if they would like to be involved with it. 

 

Allison Grinnage, Chief Justice 
● Jabin Stepp is sworn in as the SGA Vice President of Financial Affairs. 

 

Jabin Stepp, VP of Financial Affairs 
● There is $6,100 left in the budget. 

● Make sure to add the proper supporting documents to funds requests. 

 

Z’Taria Frazier, Speaker of the Senate 



● The 2017-2018 SGA senators are inducted. 

 

Kaleb Corcoran, Speaker of the Representatives 
● There are a few resolutions in the works, and Kaleb would like the reps to get involved. 

Contact him if you are in interested. 

○ There is a sustainability resolution. There is also the bus stop coverings 

resolution that was mentioned at the beginning of the year. 

● If any students want to see specific changes around campus, they can stop by the office 

and figure out if any actions can be taken. 

 

Logan Ragan, President 
● The administration does not feel as though SGA is properly prepared in regards to the 

constitution revision that has been in progress, so reps will not be voting on it today as 

email reminders have said. 

● The next SGA meeting is Thursday, November 2. The Diversity department, Cougar 

Radio, and a faculty member will be speaking. 

● After a motion and a second, the meeting is adjourned at 12:47pm. 

 

 

 
 


